
Burley Bulletin Board

The deadline for Year R applications for September 2024 is Friday 15th January so please ensure any
applications are made to Hampshire County Council before the cut off !!



WANTED

Did your child receive any unwanted or duplicate gifts at Christmas ? Have you

now got too many toys and boxes in the cupboards and need to make way for

new presents ? Please bring any unwanted toys or games into the School Office

to be sold at the Summer Fayre on the ‘Pre-loved toys’ stall.

Thank you !!


